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August 19, 2010 

 

 

Bryan Horton 

Renewal by Andersen 

1920 W. County Rd C 

Roseville, MN 55113 

 

Re: Appeal to the Denial of a Building Permit to Replace Egress Windows for property at 

1865 Portland Avenue. 

 

Dear Mr. Horton: 

 

This is to confirm that on August 17, 2010 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, the 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council deny your appeal for egress 

window request in the above-referenced matter. 

 

If you have further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mai Vang 

Paralegal 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 

 Pat Fish (email) 

 Jim Boom (email) 

 Ryan Rehn (email) 

 Stephen Ubl (email) 
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